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——————— LETTEZR no. 6 —————==-————-

Much has happened in Europe since my latest letter - only

one week ago!

1) -

2) -

3) Lesbian and gay rights in Eastern and Central Europe:
Tor Johnsen from DNF-48 has sent the enclosed letter with
a draft of a letter from us to CoE.
If such a letter should be sent I think it first should
be agreed on with members of the relevant committees, so
that we can be sure it will be dealt with.
Please give your opnions on the letter and the further

precedure.

4) -

5) The CSCE - CHD - process:
Tobias Wikstrdm from RFSL has phoned me and told that
the parallel-activity on gay/lesbian rights in Moscow
the 7-8 of September will take place and up to a couple
of days ago 10 people from outside USSR had registered.

Following ILGAs (John Clarks) letter to the foreign ministers

of the CSCE-countries, Ole Espersen has written to the Danish

foreing minister urging him to support the proposal from

ILGA and stating that it would be very important and promoting
for the CoE-work with the recommendation if the CSCE«~confe-

rence could follow the ILGA-proposal.

I have arranged a meeting with the leader of the Danish
delegation to the CSCE-meeting in Moscow in order to give

him arguments for the proposal. Please do the same in your

country. Kerlig hilsen Cﬁé%??f‘
Steff Jensen






